
 
VICE-RECTOR FOR SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY TRANSFER 

PNT/W/0725/285/2020    Warsaw, 15 January 2020 
 

To: 
Heads of Clinical Departments 
and Institutes, MUW 
Employees, MUW Doctoral 
Students, Board of STN WUM 

Subject: financing of scientific activity in w 2020 

Dear Sirs/Madams, 

I kindly inform you that in 2020, the University will organise grant competitions (MUW internal grants) 
in the following categories: 

1. Micro-grants co-financed with UW. The amount of funding: PLN 10 thousand (5 thousand from 
MUW). The conditions of obtaining the grants are available in the MUW Department of 
Science. The grants are awarded by MUW and UW Vice-Rectors for Science. 

2. Student Mini-grants. The amount of funding: up to PLN 8 thousand. The grant competitions 
are conducted and prepared by the Councils for Scientific Disciplines. 

3. Young Scientist Grants. The amount of funding: up to PLN 20 thousand. The grant 
competitions are conducted and prepared by the Councils for Scientific Disciplines. 

4. Internal Grants available for all MUW employees, without age limitation. The maximum 
amount of funding: up to PLN 50 thousand. The grant competitions are conducted and 
prepared by the Councils for Scientific Disciplines. 

The University dedicates 40% o f  t he  funds allocated for financing of the current scientific activity 
for the financing of the internal grants. 

The remaining 60% of the funds will be divided into MUW units proportionally to the score for the 
publications in 2019 – equivalent of previous financing of statutory activity. 

At the same time, I kindly inform you that this year the funds for science will also be allocated for: 

• Financing of publications in journals – according to the recommendation of the University’s 
Council for Science, of scores not lower than 140 points (fund at the disposal of the Vice-
Rector for Science and Technology Transfer). 

• MUW own contribution in the implemented scientific projects and developmental works as well 
as pre-financing of scientific projects ( fund at the disposal of the Vice-Rector for Science and 
Technology Transfer). 

Yours sincerely, ,,,,--- ' 
Prof. dr hab.Jadwiga Turło 

ul. Żwirki i Wigul)' 61, 02-()91 Warszawa 
tel.: 22 57 20 I 06, faks: 22 57 20 166 
e-mail: jadwigatur1o@wum.edu.pl 
www.wum.edu.pl 
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